From: Jaime Cervera

Sent: Monday, August 16, 2021 8:16 AM
To: Roman, Gerardo

Subject: 6809 Nervia St

CAUTION: External email. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and
know the content is safe.

Good Morning Mr Roman,

Hope this finds you well,

Just wanted to touch base with you since I'm aware that the 60 days period given to me by the board
has or it's about to expire, this is on the windows permit for 6809 Nervia St.

The necessary plans, changes, etc have been presented to the city but the architect/engineer took
forever to make these changes therefore this was just presented recently.

| hope to have an answer soon in order to complete this and get the final on this matter.

Thank You,

Jaime Cervera



